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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

s·UBJECT: 

Friday, January 17 

12:00 Noon 
(10 mins) 

Question: 
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January 15, 1975 
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WARREN RUSTANDWs.€_ 

Proposed Addition to the President's 
Schedule for Friday, January 17 

..... .... 

Meet with the top two or three American 
Automobile Association heads. The Presider 
met with the AAA Board on December 12 
when they informed him of their proposed 
program called ''Gas Watchers: A Plan for 
Action to Achieve Widespread Voluntary 
Gasoline Conservation." They are now set 
to launch this program. In line with the 
strong mandatory proposals in the SOTU 
Message we question whether this would be 
an appropriate follow-up meeting. (Bill 
Baroody recommends with appropriate 

press converage.)~~ 

ApproveM.t:/_ Disapprove ___ _ 

Please ask the President if he indicated to Billy Graham that it was his 
request that Reverend Graham participate in the National Prayer Breakfast 

on January 30. JR1 ~· ftJ
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